VSP: Result of the second annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015
On 28/08/2015, Viet Hai Shipping And Real Properties Corporation announced the result of the second annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 as follows:

On 28/08/2015, Viet Hai Shipping And Real Properties Corporation organized the second annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015. However,  the number of shareholders attending was only 17.1%. Therefore, the second annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 was not implemented. 

The third annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 will organized on September 28th, 2015. 

